
Policy #4151 

 

LEAVE OF ABSENCE 

 

 For employees not covered by contract, a leave of absence will not be granted in excess 

of two weeks unless there are extenuating circumstances.  The employee must request a leave of 

absence in writing to the Superintendent.  The Superintendent will review the request and 

determine status as well as advise the Board of Education of the determination. 
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